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										TR2 5QQ





										 11th December 2015	











Dear Janice,





RE: PA15/10790 – September Cottage, 11, Commercial Road, St Mawes TR2 5DN





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that the proposal is not in conformity with some of the policies in The Plan, specifically GP2, CV1 and CV3. However, due to the specific characteristics of this particular site and the fact that the property is minimally visible at the rear, we believe advice should be sought of the parish council.








Please note: This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant.











Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group
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